
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 10th January 2025  
 

Grandparents Breakfast 
 
 
This year we will be looking to put more events on around family involvement at King Ed’s. We will 
be kick starting this with a grandparent’s breakfast! This will take place on Monday 27th January 
2025 at 9:00am in the new building hall. We are hoping that some children can also be collected 
from class to share a book with their family member.   
 
This will be to say a big thank you to our family members that help with school runs, supporting 
with trips etc. We will be providing a lovely brunch which will include sausage cobs, Danish pastries, 
Croissants, Toast and a selection of hot drinks.   
 
We would like to ask families to nominate someone special, that helps you! Please complete the 
reply slip below, check that the person you are nominating can attend the above date and record 
on the reply slip their chosen brunch items. Please ensure you return your reply to the school office 
by Thursday 14th January 2025 to allow orders to be passed to the school kitchen.  

 
This is a very exciting time for our school and there will be many more opportunities coming up 
throughout the year for you to come and visit us. Please follow us on Facebook for further updates 
at: https://www.facebook.com/kingEdwardPS  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Emma Estell  
Headteacher 
 

 
Reply slip for Grandparents Breakfast on Monday 27th January 2025 
 
Childs Name: _______________________________________  Class: ____________________ 
 
Name of person attending: _______________________ Relationship to Child: ______________ 
 
Representative would like: (please tick options below) 
 
Sausage Cob        Veggie Sausage Cob        Pastries        Croissants        Toast       
 
 
Signed (parent / guardian): ________________________________ 
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